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June 22, 2012

Mr. Randy Schmaltz
Environmental Manager

Western Refining, Southwest, Inc.
Bloomfield Refinery

P.O. Box 159

Bloomfield, New Mexico 87413

RE: APPROVAL
DECOMMISSIONING OF DIESEL AST AND DISPENSER PUMPS
WESTERN REFINING SOUTHWEST INC., BLOOMFIELD REFINERY
EPA ID# NMD089416416
HWB-WRB-10-001

Dear Mr. Schmaltz:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received Western Refining Southwest,
Inc., Bloomfield Refinery’s (Western) Decommissioning of Diesel AST and Dispenser Pumps
(Response) dated June 13, 2012. NMED has reviewed the Response and hereby issues this
approval with the following comment.

Comment 1

Western must include the analysis of semi-volatile organic compounds (SVOCs) for any soil _
confirmation sample collected if the analytical results for diesel range organics (DRO) are greater
than 800 ppm. Western must submit the Accelerated Corrective Measures Completion Report to

NMED by December 31, 2013.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Leona Tsinnajinnie of my staff at
(505) 476-6057.

Sipcerely,

ohn E. Kieling
Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau

ce: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB
L. Tsinnajinnie, NMED HWB
C. Chavez, OCD
A. Hains, Western Refining Company, El Paso, Texas
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